
abc affiliate WCA 
723 north 3rd street milwaukee 3, wisconsin 

telephone: DAL Y 8-2154 

January 21, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Belated thanks for your reception report dated 
September 22, 1952. I'm sorry for the delay in 
answering your report but several reports 
including yours have been misfiled and have 
just come to my attention. 

It was good to hear from you and I sincerely 
hope that reception to WCAN will be possible 
and continue through your National T'HROfl 

9 tube receiver. 

Your report checks and I am happy to verify it. 

Yours for continued DX'ing 
Midwest Broadcasting Co. 

Herbert H. Eckstein 
Technical Director 

HHE/mb 


